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1. Who to ask for help and how to raise a concern?
· Pupils thought that the “Who to ask for help?” Power Point was very useful to inform them of who they could speak to if they had a concern
· As well as this pupils though the fact that there are teachers dotted everywhere was great as this means that they are easy to access when they are needed
2. Creativity and Skills Development 
Pupils identified subjects in which they thought creativity played a strong role within:
· English: Carried out creative Writing and also were allowed to choose topics on which to write about
· Maths: Took part in different projects throughout course for example “Better Buys” which allowed them to share their ideas
· Home Economics: Pupils felt that they could express themselves through their cake decorating etc.
· Music: Can express yourself through the music that you play
· Physical Education: During performances in gymnastics, dance etc. you can share your ideas and opinions with your group/class
· History: Pupils felt they could be creative through writing stories and poems etc. as well as drawing posters
· Business: Again pupils felt that they could be creative when designing posters
· Modern Studies: Through participation in debates they could express their opinions on different topics

3. Departmental Awards
· Pupils thought badges are very good but they could possibly be awarded more often
· Pupils felt it was good that most departments awarded “Pupil of the Month”
· Good idea to recognise people for improvement in test scores, work etc. as well as those who achieved top marks
· Pupils suggested a possible monthly update on Glow of “Pupil of the Month” so more people get recognised for their success throughout all subjects

4. Pupil Profile 
· Pupils recognised that Glow was quite inconvenient as many changes were being made on a regular basis and as well as this it was quite difficult to access as errors kept occurring
· Pupils mentioned that they enjoyed going to I.C.T during P.S.H.E in Second Year but it was brought up that sometimes I.C.T was being used by other subjects so was not always easy to gain access to and that pupils should be taking responsibility to update. 
· It was also put forward that sometimes it could be challenging to find time to update your e-portfolio with all the homework that you receive every day
· To resolve these problems it is a possibility that there may be lunch time sessions run by teachers to allow pupils to understand Glow and how to update it

General Comments
· The queues at the money machines and lunch time were brought up and these problems are constantly trying to be solved
· The fact that the toilets seem to be locked up during class time was also mentioned but this is only done for health and safety reasons
· It was suggested that “Meal Deals” should be brought into the canteen as pupils found that if you are to buy multiple things at lunch time it could come to  quite a cost
     
